Bridgend
St James Crescent
Tel No 01467 620574 INVERURIE
Aberdeenshire
ABS51 3UD
13th September 2001
Julie Snodgrass
District Forester FM
Forest Enterprise (North)
Ordiquhill
Portsoy Road
Huntly
Aberdeenshire AB54 4S]
Dear Julie

The Council of the Bailies have asked me to write to you to say that it was
with regret that they heard that you are leaving Aberdeenshire and wished to express
their sincere thanks for your help and co-operation in assisting the work of the Bailies
during your time in the North East.

However, as another door opens in your career, the Council wishes you
the best of luck and every success in your new post.

Yours sincerely

Geoff Gill
Clerk to the Bailies
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